
 

 

 
 
 
 
Parent / Carer of: 
 

 

 10th February 2014 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
February 2014 half-term revision sessions 
 
I am writing to inform you of February Half Term A-Level revision opportunities for your son/daughter. 
The schedule is attached.  Please encourage your son/daughter to attend as many of these sessions as 
possible. 
 
Pupils should register at reception by 8.45am at the latest. The first session will run from 9-11.30am and 
the second session will run from 12-2.30 pm.  Catering will not be available at school during half-term so 
pupils should bring their own snacks, drinks etc. Pupils will not be allowed out during the day to 
purchase these snacks. All pupils should leave the school building at 2.30pm when the second session 
ends.  
 
Pupils do not have to wear school uniform but they must turn up dressed appropriately and fully 
equipped to make the most of these revision sessions. 
 
Please encourage your son/daughter to work hard over the coming weeks to secure top grades in their 
A/S and A-Level exams. He/she will be issued with a Public exam timetable in the coming week.  
 
Assessment 3 for Years 12/13 will take place from 3rd – 7th March 2014. Yr. 13 pupils who are retaking 
A/S modules will sit Mock exams in March, dates TBA. 
 
If you would like to discuss your son’s/daughter’s progress please contact Mr Allison (Head of Sixth 
Form). 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Paula Whyte 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


